
  

 

 
October 1, 2024                    

 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

 

In December 2015, the Every Student Succeeds Act (ESSA) was signed into law. 

Highlights of ESSA include holding all students to high academic standards and 

ensuring that the lowest performing schools are provided the appropriate support for 

school improvement. 

 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you about important information regarding your 

child's school.  The Nevada School Performance Framework (NSPF) is a critical part of 

the Education Performance System and utilizes a five-star classification approach.  

School Specific Information 

For the 2023-2024 school year, your child’s school has been classified as a five star 

school. 

 

To provide support and meet school and district goals, the school is using allocated Title 

I funding to pay that salaries of 1.5 licensed staff, substitutes to support teacher 

collaboration, and paper to support ELA, Math and Science instruction. 

Specific information regarding the plan for continuous improvement can be located on 

the school’s website in the School Performance Plan (SPP): A Roadmap to Success. 

Sincerely, 

 

Darla D. Richards 

richadd@nv.ccsd.net 

(702) 799-7788 

 

 

 


